
           DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
                                    U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, FORT WORTH DISTRICT 

P.O. BOX 17300 
  FORT WORTH, TX 76102-0300 

 

CESWF-CT         2 January 2020 
 
 

Commander Parish Cundiff 
Collin County Sheriff’s Office 
4300 Community Ave 
McKinney, TX 75071 
 
Dear Commander Cundiff, 
 

Attached is Solicitation No. W9126G20Q0033 for the requirement of police services for the 
project, FY20 Contract for Increased Law Enforcement for that part of Lavon Lake lying within 
Collin County, Texas.  Request you submit a price quote for performing the work and services 
outlined in the Performance Work Statement (PWS).  Your quote shall be filled in on the Bid 
Sheet found in the Solicitation.  The quote must be received on or before 12:00 P.M. CST, on 
Monday, 2 March 2020.  Please submit your quote via email to Matthew S. Dickson, 
matthew.s.dickson@usace.army.mil  
 

You are advised this letter shall NOT be construed as authority to proceed with any work 
or to incur any obligations chargeable to the Government in response to this solicitation.  If you 
have any questions regarding this request, please contact Matthew S. Dickson, Contract 
Specialist at 817-886-1110.  

 
The quote will be used for contract award if determined to be fair and reasonable. By 
submitting a quote, you agree that the proposed price is final and will accept contract 
award unilaterally, provided that the contract is for the exact amount of the quote. 
 

Only a warranted Contracting Officer or Administrative Contracting Officer, acting within 
their delegated limits, has the authority to issue modifications or otherwise change the terms and 
conditions of this contract. If an individual other than the Contracting Officer or ACO attempts 
to make changes to the terms and conditions of this contract you shall not proceed with the 
change and shall immediately notify the Contracting Officer. 

 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Matthew S. Dickson 

Contract Specialist  


